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January Newsletter 

Mon – Wed – Fri Class 
 

 During the month of December we learned about Australia, the 

season of Advent and we performed a Christmas play for our 

families. We had fun making Christmas decorations and making a 

special gift to give to our families. 

 

 In January we will talk about Winter, Penguins, Transportation 

and Hibernating Animals. Some of us will be writing our last names 

when we sign in.  

 

 There will be no school Monday, Jan. 15th for MLK Day. 

 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be the last two weeks of 

February. A sign up will be sent out February 1.  

  

Please make sure your child uses the bathroom before they 

come to school. Please label all coats, hoodies, lunch boxes, water 

bottles and backpacks.  

 

Happy New Year! 

Teachers, Heidi and Niki 

 

Weekly Themes:          

Jan 2-5: Winter           

Jan 8-12: Penguins 

Jan 17-19: Transportation    No school: 

Jan 22-26: Hibernation    Jan 15 for MLK Day 

 


